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Construction Update: Steveston Interchange Project  

Geotechnical Investigation Work Starting June 6th, 2022 

June 2022 

As part of the Province of B.C.’s Steveston Interchange Project, which will expand the interchange from two to five lanes, crews 

will continue geotechnical investigations in the project area. Geotechnical investigations involve drilling boreholes to gather 

important information about soil conditions. Crews will work in the areas surrounding the Highway 99 southbound HOV/bus 

lane, Highway 99 eastbound to northbound on-ramp, and near the bridge approaches on Steveston Highway. This work will 

require a hydrovac truck and track-mounted drill rig equipment. Work will be completed overnight to minimize traffic impacts 

on Highway 99 and Steveston Highway. 

Throughout the project, most notifications will be distributed by email. Please sign up for e-notifications at 

highway99tunnel.ca/newsletter. 

If you have any questions about construction, please email StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or call the construction 

information phone line (24/7) at 1-888-270-1075. 

What to Expect  

 

Timing 

 

Hours of Work 
> Starting the week of June 6th for 

approximately two weeks 
 

> Nightly from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. 
 

 

Traffic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Starting the week of June 6th, the 
following work will occur: 
> Right turn lane closure on the 

Highway 99 northbound off-ramp 
(near Richmond Country Farms) 

> Highway 99 northbound lane closure 
> Highway 99 southbound HOV bus 

lane closure (buses will reroute 
around the work area) 

> Single lane alternating traffic on 
Steveston Highway 

> Flaggers and notification signs will 
be in place to direct traffic 

> Noise impacts will be minimal and 
similar to existing traffic noise levels 

> Minor traffic delays on Steveston 
Highway 
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